
 
 Ion Exchange Letters 12 (2020) 1 

1 

iel.vscht.cz 

 
 

Restarting the journal 
(editorial) 

 

Luděk Jelínek 
 

Department of Power Engineering, UCT Prague, Technická 5, 166 28 Prague 6, Czech Republic 

e-mail: jelinekl@vscht.cz  

 
published 31. 1. 2021 

 

 

Dear readers, I would like to apologize for almost two years of silence. We start new year with 

publication of 12th volume of Ion Exchange Letters 2020 to narrow the gap. In 2021 we will fully 

restart the journal and implement more rapid processing of the articles overseen by technical editors. 

These changes are crucial to minimize the delays caused by lax approach of editor (me).  

 

Please help us to restart the journal by submitting your articles. 
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